
 

 

 
 

Lead Test Results 
 

San Miguelito Mutual Water Company’s lead tap monitoring program detected a level of ND (ND = 
None Detected) for all samples collected on July 29, 2015. 

The results for our water system were 0 parts per billion. The lead action level is 15 parts per 
billion. 

What Does This Mean? 

Under the authority of the Safe Drinking Water Act, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) set the action level for lead in drinking water at 15 ppb. This means utilities must ensure that 
water from the customer’s tap does not exceed this level in at least 90 percent of the homes sampled 
(90th percentile value). The action level is the concentration of a contaminant which, if exceeded, 
triggers treatment or other requirements which a water system must follow. If water from the tap 
does exceed this limit, then the utility must take certain steps to correct the problem. Because lead 
may pose serious health risks, the EPA set a Maximum Contaminant Level Goal (MCLG) of zero for 
lead. The MCLG is the level of a contaminant in drinking water below which there is no known or 
expected risk to health. MCLGs allow for a margin of safety.  

What Are The Sources of Lead? 

The primary sources of lead exposure for most children are deteriorating lead-based paint, lead-
contaminated dust, and lead-contaminated residential soil. Lead is found is some toys, some 
playground equipment, some children’s metal jewelry, and some traditional pottery. Exposure to lead 
is a significant health concern, especially for young children and infants whose growing bodies tend 
to absorb more lead than the average adult. Although your home’s drinking water lead levels were 
below the action level, if you are concerned about lead exposure, parents should ask their health care 
providers about testing children for high levels of lead in the blood. 

For More Information 

For more information on reducing lead exposure around your home and the health effects of lead, 
visit EPA’s Web site at www.epa.gov/lead, call the National Lead Information Center at 800-424-
LEAD, or contact your health care provider. 


